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week in review  - headlines

"behold, I come; in the scroll of the book it is 
written of me." psa 40:7

Queering Jesus: How It's Going Mainstream at 
Progressive Churches and Top Divinity Schools
At Duke University’s Methodist-affiliated divinity 
school, pastors-in-training and future religious 
leaders conduct a Pride worship service in which they 
glorify the Great Queer One, Fluid and Ever-Becoming 
One.

Report Decries ‘Merciless Targeting of Christians’ 
Around the World
The Catholic charity Aid to the Church in Need (ACN) 
noted in its annual report Thursday that Christian 
persecution has been “sharply on the rise” and “its 
terrible impacts have only begun to be felt."

NHS Whistleblower Claims “We Were Ordered To Euthanize” 
Patients
A National Health Service whistleblower claims that 
healthcare workers in the United Kingdom were ordered 
to “euthanize” patients and call them “COVID deaths” to 
promote the narrative of a “deadly virus.” This was all 
happening as hospitals were empty and no one was sick 
or dying of anything out of the ordinary.

Palestinian youths take part in Islamic Jihad summer 
camp, video shows. Leader calls them 'revenge camps.'
The AFP News Agency on Friday posted a video to Twitter 



showing what it said are Palestinian youths taking part 
in an Islamic Jihad summer camp while on break from 
school.

Drag Marchers At NYC Pride Event Shout ‘We’re Here, 
We’re Queer And We’re Coming For Your Children!’
LGBTQ activists participating in New York City’s annual 
Drag March on Friday sparked outrage for chanting 
“we’re here, we’re queer, we’re coming for your 
children” in a Manhattan park. The marchers, many 
wearing flamboyant dresses and clothing, walked through 
Tompkins Square Park in the East Village Friday night 
as part of the city’s Pride Month celebrations. What 
was all that about? Oh nothing, just the Pride Movement 
announcing their plans to groom and recruit your kids.

Fully Naked Men Expose Their Genitalia to Children at 
Seattle Pride Parade
Meanwhile in the Democrat hellhole of Seattle…Fully 
naked men exposed themselves to children at a pride 
parade in Seattle, Washington on Sunday. The naked men 
rode bikes and flashed children as they rode by.

‘Disgusted’ New Zealand Surgeons Now Required To 
Consider Ethnicity Of Patients
Surgeons in Auckland, New Zealand are ‘disgusted’ over 
a new policy rolled out in February which requires them 
to address “historical disparities in healthcare 
access” for Māori and Pacific Island communities, which 
will be factored into a new ranking system that 
determines priority for surgical procedures.

International Monetary Fund ‘working hard’ on a global 
Central Bank Digital Currency platform 



The International Monetary Fund (IMF) is “working hard” 
on a “global CBDC (Central Bank Digital Currency) 
platform,” the IMF managing director announced Monday.

Dr. Denis Rancourt: Covid injections have killed 13 
million people worldwide
Dr. Denis Rancourt’s research has shown that the 
vaccination campaign in India caused the deaths of 3.7 
million fragile residents.  And, “in Western countries, 
we quantified the average all-ages rate of death to be 
1 death for every 2,000 injections, to increase 
exponentially with age … We estimated that the vaccines 
had killed 13 million worldwide,” he said.

What Keeps The Majority Of Christians From 
Acknowledging The Obvious? Time Is Running Out
Author and commentator Jonathan Brentner wrote a 
provocative article titled, “How Can You Not See It?” 
He was asking the question, how can you not see the 
fulfilling of Bible prophecy wherever you look? Is it 
biblical illiteracy, indifference, or busyness, that 
keeps the majority from acknowledging the obvious? Time 
is running out. Predicted events are exploding. Things 
are in decline. Even nature is screaming that Jesus is 
coming soon! All of creation must be set free, not just 
humans.

Satanic Temple To Host ‘Let Us Burn’ Events At State 
Capitols To Mock God and Believers
It is both predictable and prophetic. The Satanic 
Temple (TST) is planning a tour to bring a band called 
Satanic Planet to different states to mock the one true 
God and to specifically counteract the “Let Us Worship” 
tour, which performed at several state capitols. The 



Satanic Temple is looking to send its band to the same 
cities for the purpose of exalting darkness

Rubio: Recent UFO whistleblower isn’t the only one
Whistleblower David Grusch is not the only high-level 
government official to come forward with claims about 
UFOs, according to Sen. Marco Rubio, R-Fla. Rubio told 
NewsNation on Monday that he has heard from firsthand 
witnesses in “high positions in our government” to some 
of the claims made by Grusch. We’re trying to gather as 
much of that information as we can … And frankly, a lot 
of them are very fearful of their jobs … fearful of 
harm coming to them,” Rubio added.

3 Sure Signs of the Coming Antichrist
1. The destabilization of nations. As we observe the 
current state of the world, we can witness a growing 
destabilization of nations. The Bible clearly indicates 
that the Antichrist will rise during a time of global 
turmoil and panic. Governments and political systems 
promise solutions to the world’s problems, but often 
fall short

New ‘AI-Generated Ouija Board’ Aims to Converse with 
the Dead
People around the world are starting to flock to “grief 
tech” for answers, much like Saul flocked to the medium 
of Endor when he wanted answers from the deceased 
prophet Samuel. But what is grief tech, and is it 
abominable as the Lord finds the practice of necromancy 
and sorcery? Séance AI, who chose that particular name 
on purpose, are trying to replicate an actual spiritual 
séance, like Saul did with the medium.



First Human Trials Begin for AI-Designed Drug
Biotech firm Insilico Medicine said Monday that it 
entered an “AI-discovered-and-designed” drug into Phase 
2 clinical trials involving human subjects, a first for 
the industry. The robots: they may not be so bad after 
all.

Aborted pregnancies in England, Wales soars to new 
record | World News
The number of aborted pregnancies in the United Kingdom 
soared to a record high last year, according to 
government data.

Michigan House passes “Hate Speech” bill to FINE AND 
JAIL parents, teachers, pastors, and politicians who 
speak the truth 
This means that parents, teachers, pastors, activists, 
and politicians can be charged with “hate crimes” if 
their speech upsets someone who is weak-minded and 
vindictive. For example, the victims of these new “hate 
crimes” can claim that a pastor caused “severe mental 
anguish” because the pastor spoke a basic truth from 
the Bible.

Is The UN’s Proposed Seven-Year Plan Prophetically 
Significant?
The UN recently announced that they need “7 Years of 
Accelerated, Transformative Action to Achieve SDGs.” 
The SDGs are the seventeen “Sustainable Development 
Goals” that the UN put in place eight years ago through 
which they intend to establish a one-world government.
Is the fact that the globalists of our day are thinking 
in terms of “seven years” prophetically significant?


